
Republic of the Philippines 
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

COMMISSION ON IDGHER EDUCATION 

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM 

No. 247, Series 2022 

Region 02 

FOR PRESIDENTS/HEADS/OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE AND NSTP 
DIRECTORS/COORDINATORS OF STATE UNIVERSITIES AND 
COLLEGES (SUCs) IN REGION 2 

SUBJECT 

DATE 

CHED QUICK COUNT OF THE NSTP GRADUATES IN STATE 
UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES FORAY 2020-2021 AND AY 2021 -
2022 

August30, 2022 

Relative to the provision of updates on the National Service Training Program (NSTP) 
implementation for the budget deliberation at Congress, we respectfully request your office 
to comply with the quick count of the NSTP graduates under your institution by accessing 
the link https://forms .gle/fowDxbRF1 SzUVdXy9. 

Please submit your responses not later than August 31, 2022. 

For additional concerns , you may coordinate with the Office of Student Development and 
Services (OSDS) through the email osds-isad@ched.gov.ph. 

For your information and compliance. 
Digitally signed by Marco 

/)A ~ CiceroF. Domingo 
/ V ........,_ Q - , Date: 20220830 15:18:28 

+08'00' 

ATTY. MARCO CICERO F. DOMINGO 
OIC-Director IV 

Kindly rate the delivery of our services through the link below 
Link· http //bit lytCHEDR02CSS 
Your response shall help us improve our systems 
and procedures so we can bett er serve you. 
Thank you. 
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Republ ic of the Philippines 
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION 

Memo-OSDS2022-060 

FOR: 

SUBJECT: 

DATE: 

CHED REGIONAL OFFICE DIRECTORS 
AND OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE 

CHED QUICK COUNT OF THE NSTP GRADUATES IN STATE 
UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES FOR AV 2020-2021 AN D AY 
2021-2022 

AUGUST 26, 2022 

The Office of Student Development and Services (OSDS) respectfully requests for the 
assistance of the CHED Regional Offices to coordinate with respective State 
Universities and Colleges (SUCs) to participate in the CHED quick count of the NSTP 
graduates in SUCs for AY 2020-2021 and AY 2021-2022 which may be accessed 
through via this link: https://forms.gle/fowDxbRF1 SzUVdXy9. 

The information gathered will be used to provide updates on the NSTP implementation 
during the budget deliberation at Congress. We look forward to receiving responses 
on or before August 31 , 2022. 

Should you have any questions on the form , please contact the Office of Student 
Development and Services through email address osds-lsad@ched.gov.ph 

Thank you . 

~ 
MARIVIC V. IRIBERRI 
Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Director IV 
Office of Student Development and Services 
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